James Melloh
South Portland
LD 1292

Senator Nangle, Representative Crafts, and Honorable Members of the Joint Standing
Committee on Transportation,

I am a Maine citizen who supports LD 1292.

It makes no sense for MTA holding onto significant funds while we face a budget
deficit and Maine's roads and bridges are in terrible need of repairs makes no sense.
Pedestrians and bikers are injured and killed on Maine roads at an alarming rate.
Perhaps some of these funds could be used to keep them safer.

Perhaps using funds to further explore alternative transportation means.

Other state allocate funds for transportation needs throughout those states.

Please vote for LD1292.

Sincerely,

James Melloh MD



